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Field Trip Requests traveling via District Bus: 

 

 

Kenton County Academies of Innovation & Technology-Color Guard 
KCAIT requests permission for 6 students to travel to Kentucky International Convention Center in 

Louisville, KY October 24 or October 25, 2018 to present at the annual EED Diversity and 

Leadership Conference. Supervision will be provided by staff at a ratio of 1:6. Transportation is via 

District bus.  Meals will be provided by venue.  There is no cost per student. 

 

 

 

Recommendation: It is recommended that the Board approve this field trip request. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


